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NSF OIG Form 2 (11/02)  

We received allegations concerning the improper use of the NSF logo by a company. We identified 
affiliated companies that also misused the NSF logo and made false representations concerning 
NSF and their products. We consulted with the Department of Justice Consumer Protection Branch 
on the matter and issued cease and desist letters to the company and its representatives. In response 
to our letters, the company removed the NSF logo and improper NSF-related representations. 

This case is closed with no further action taken. 
 

 

 
 
 


